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                  End of school bell 
      1st bell – for ground floor 
                  2nd bell – all other floors  
 

   
  
 

 
Note:  The number in brackets identifies the first week this item appeared in the bulletin.  This week is pupil 
bulletin No. 32. 
 
MOBILE PHONES (27) 
Mobile phones should not be used, or be out, in the canteen at intervals and lunch times.  They should only be used 
by pupils for research/games/music while seated in their social area – not walking through corridors.  Again this week 
the Head Teacher and Year Heads will be in corridors and collect any phones seen.                                  Mr Johnson 
 
RIGHTS FACT OF THE WEEK (32) 
Children with disabilities are almost four times more likely to experience physical or sexual violence.  Mrs Davey 
 
ECO COMMITTEE – ENVIRONMENTAL FACT OF THE WEEK (32)   
A glass that is produced from recycled glass instead of raw materials can reduce related air pollution by 20%, and 
water pollution by 50%.                           The Eco Committee 
 
EMPLOYABILITY SKILL OF THE MONTH – ‘SELF MANAGEMENT’ (31)  
Think about when you are using your ‘self management’ skills in class – record these in your learning diary.         
                    Miss Paterson 
CUPS FOR WATER (28) 
Please note that no cups will be issued from the office.  Pupils are reminded to bring in their own water bottles.   
                                  Mrs Graham 
CHESS CLUB (29) 
Thursdays at Lunchtime in the Library - all pupils and experience levels welcome.  Come along for a chance to have 
fun playing a few games or even to develop your knowledge of the rules and learn something new.         Miss Holmes 
 
DANCE CLUB (30) 
Dance club is on every Tuesday and Thursday after school 3.40pm - 5.00pm and every Wednesday lunchtime 
12.35pm - 1.10pm with Miss Thornton in the Gym Hall.  Everyone is welcome!                                       Miss Thornton 
 
MATILDA TRIP – WEDNESDAY 24 APRIL (32) 
Can all pupils who have signed up for the Matilda trip this Wednesday (24 April) please attend a short meeting today 
(Tuesday 23 April) in the Music Department at 1.45pm.          Mrs Currie 
 
LUNCH QUEUES (32) 
S1 will be allowed out of class prior to the lunch break, up until Friday 26 April a few minutes early if they are wearing 
their blazer.  All S1 should remain on campus and eat lunch.  As of Monday 29 April S1 will stop being allowed out of 
class early for lunch and will be allowed off campus at lunchtime.                                           C Johnson 
 

 
 
 

 
PARIS TRIP (32) 
Could ALL pupils going on this trip please attend a meeting in Maths 6 on Wednesday 24 April at 12.40pm.  It is 
important that all pupils attend as the room allocation will be done.                  Mrs Hadden 
 
 

                                                                                                                  
 
 

 
S6 FACEBOOK PAGE (13) 
S6 Remember to check S6 Facebook page for continuous updates.                  Mrs Brown 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

S1 – S3 INFORMATION 

S4 – S6 INFORMATION 


